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	This update from the Review Steering Group (RSG) contains information on its work to try to improve community pharmacy contractor support and representation.
  

RSG Update Emails: Welcome  
Welcome to this first email from the Pharmacy Representation Review Steering Group (RSG). As many of you will know, the RSG is taking forward work to improve community pharmacy contractor representation and support. 
Following feedback from contractors and LPCs at our engagement events this week we are launching these emails to keep you updated on our work. We will use them to flag updates on our website, to highlight new resources, and of course, to share opportunities for you to engage with the RSG and our work. We hope you will find them useful.  
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to newsletters sent by PSNC, who represent the community pharmacy sector. If you would prefer not to receive these updates on the RSG's work, you can opt out here. You will also be able to opt out at any time in the future by using the relevant link at the bottom of every email in the series. 
Visit the RSG’s website
RSG 'At a Glance Guide' and FAQs 
The RSG has today published an ‘At A Glance Guide’ to its work. The guide has been written for contractors and it should provide a useful recap on the RSG and its work.  
The guide reflects on the reasons why the RSG was set up, following the PSNC-initiated independent review of the contractor representation and support offered by PSNC and LPCs. 
It explains the work that the RSG has done to date, as well as setting out a draft timeline for future activities. 
The guidance is accompanied by some Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) following the RSG’s Contractor Forum Engagement event earlier this week on Tuesday 25th May. 
Read the RSG "At A Glance Guide"
Read the RSG’s latest FAQs for contractors
RSG Engagement Event 
Since March, the RSG’s programme management advisors (The Berkeley Partnership) have been working to develop a draft set of principles and a high-level roadmap for the RSG’s work to improve contractor representation and support.   
This month we have been seeking views on the draft plans from contactors (via our Contractor Forum), LPCs and contractor trade associations. We are currently working through all their feedback, and we will present our final plans at a webinar on Monday 14th June, from 7:30-8:45pm. 
The RSG is keen for as many people as possible from across the sector to join the event, as this will mark the beginning of a very busy and critical period in the RSG's work.   
Register for the June event
Other Updates from the RSG 
The RSG website includes lots of information about the RSG and its work. In particular we would like to highlight two recent announcements from the RSG:  
Programme Manager sought to drive RSG work
Programme Manager sought to drive RSG work

RSG statement on PSNC and LPC elections
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The Pharmacy Representation Review Steering Group (RSG) is taking forward work to improve community pharmacy contractor representation and support.
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